
Dane, 

 

Just wanted to say how much we appreciated the great work your company did on our 
project.  

 

From the time we first met in the initial planning phase, until the completion of the project, 
it was obvious you were true professionals in your field. We had no idea what to expect 
when we started renovation's on a 40 year old building. We also asked you to work around 
the fact that we would be occupied during the project. All of our request were met with the 
ease of a company that not only knows how to sell and install a product but understands 
the safety and security needs of a correctional facility. 

 

I cannot say enough about Bill and Lew the onsite team. Those guys worked with us to 
develop a day to day plan that was absolutely flawless. There work ethic is unmatched, if 
we ran into a problem, they imminently resolved it and continued. Again they not only 
understand there business, they understood ours ,that kept both sides operating as 
normal. 

 

I would highly recommend Pauly Jail Building Co. and would be happy to show any 
potential clients their finished project.  

 

Thank You 

 

 

Jail Admin.Tim Megginson 
Morgan County Sheriff's Office 
Corrections Division  
300 W. Court St. 
Jacksonville, IL 62650 
Tel. 217.245.4144 
Fax 217.245.9923 

 


